
Good afternoon, 
I understand as lawmakers, you must make laws that keep the citizenry safe. However, 
everything contained within SB941 has no hope of doing anything to deter or curb crime. This 
law will only affect those who obey the law, i.e. law abiding gun owners. For you to entertain the 
thought that making new laws to control the lawless, would make me question the sanity of the 
votes cast for your election. 

The fact is that criminals will circumvent ANY law that you create in order to obtain the tools to 
commit their crimes with. All you would accomplish with this new bill, would be to flood the 
law abiding citizens of this state with more red tape, and you would accomplish NOTHING. I 
understand most of Oregon's government is made up of career politicians who support the liberal 
agenda. I also understand that following the United States Constitution is a secondary concern. 
However, I urge you to read the 2nd Amendment, and pay particular attention to "Shall not be 
infringed". 

Do your job. Follow the Constitution. Honor the law by making laws that make sense, instead of 
flooding us with more laws that do nothing but waste taxpayer funds and infringe on our 
Constitutional rights. 

Thank you, 
Erick H Browning 
Law abiding citizen, and voter 
 


